
Parking Reminder 

Please do not park on the cul-de-sac when dropping your children off and collecting from school. In 

addition to causing a hazard for our pedestrian families who often have to walk in the road, it is 

causing difficulties in the immediate area. We appreciate the weather was particularly unpleasant 

today, but we have had parents blocking the drives of local residents and being abusive when asked 

to move vehicles. One of our neighbours could not get off his drive today to go to work due to 

inconsiderate parking. It is important for the school to foster good relations with the local 

community and we would appreciate your support in this.  

Food donations 

As part of their topic, year 5 are collecting donations of food to support local charities. 

Please support them with this worthy cause. We are accepting donations until 

Wednesday 29th September. 

 

 

Open the Book and Assemblies  

Next week we are looking forward to welcoming back the drama group from St 

Andrew’s Church who come to deliver assemblies to the children once a half 

term. These assemblies involve re-enactments of stories from the Bible and 

support our school ethos of caring for each other and being kind and respectful. 

These assemblies also support our wider RE curriculum which covers all faiths, 

each of which is celebrated in whole school assemblies as well as in lessons. We 

have had previous enquiries about these assemblies and children are not required to pray or sing 

hymns although there is time for reflection about the message of the story. If you have any 

questions about these assemblies, please do not hesitate to ask Mrs Wade.  

 

We are always happy to welcome visitors to talk with the children so if you or any 

of your friends and family would like to deliver an assembly, please ask at the 

office. Geoff from Wombles in Litter Education will be visiting soon-updates to 

follow! 

 

 

My New Term 

All schools in Discovery Trust are now using a company 

called My New Term to advertise vacancies. Jobs will also 

be advertised on our twitter feed @fossebrookps, website 

www.fossebrook.org.uk and through all Discovery 

platforms. Please tell your friends and families about this 

new site.  

 

http://www.fossebrook.org.uk/


Move it Boom! 

We are encouraging children to get active by taking part in “Move It 

Boom” which starts on Monday 4th October. Children can log any 

exercise that they do and earn points for the school and be in with a 

chance to win some great prizes. The website is 

https://leicester.moveitboom.co.uk/ and it has lots of great ideas 

for getting active in different ways. Children need to create a username and password on the site 

and choose Fossebrook from the dropdown menu of schools. Please supervise your child when 

logging on and remind them of safe use of the internet. Registration opens on 4th October.  

 

https://leicester.moveitboom.co.uk/

